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 Crime Lab Uncut 

Ambassadors had an eye-opening experience during an exclusive ‘behind the scenes’ tour at the 

Jefferson Parish Sheriff’s Office Crime Laboratory on February 20th.  From meticulously 

positioning bullet patterns looking for matches to mixing liquid solutions to detect specific drugs 

found at crime scenes, lab experts graciously covered all facets of crime scene investigations and 

the importance of thoroughly collecting, analyzing and preserving evidence.  Staff shared stories of 

times when the smallest items found at crimes scenes helped to solve a case, one of these stories 

included a piece of chewing gum!  Perhaps one of the more defining moments of the day was the 

sentiments thirstily shared by one Ambassador to another, “Man this was awesome, it’s what I 

want to do after college! I’m glad I came to this meeting, if I missed it I would have missed out on 

what I now think is my future career path. 

 

 TAAC Matters 

My experience with the TAAC program has been unlike any 

other experience I've ever had in my life.  Since I live in Slidell,    

I wasn't sure if the commute was going to be worth it; 

however, it’s been worth it tremendously, I don't regret driving 

to any meetings!  My favorite meeting so far was our trip to the 

crime lab.  It made me start thinking about being a forensic 

scientist when I get older. Being a part of TAAC has been a 

great experience for me because I’m making new friends and 

memories I will never forget! I can't wait to find out what else 

the TAAC program will expose me to during future meetings!   

                -Brevin Williams, Slidell High School 

 

 And the Winners Are... 

Attention Ambassadors: This is your time to shine! For the first time 

in TAAC history, we are offering the “Speak Up” Save Lives 

Scholarship to Ambassadors who effectively showcase safety and anti-

violent advocacy initiatives within their school and community.  Thanks to 

the generous donation of US Marshal, Genny May, our initial scholarship 

has been matched and now two winners will be selected to receive $500 

each towards school expenses.  The scholarship deadline is April 23rd so 

be sure to get your application in on time.  For more info, please contact          

Ms. Shira at 504-837-8477 or shira@crimestoppersgno.org.   

Good luck to all contestants! 

_______________________________________________________________________________  

CEO’s Message 

  Dear TAAC members, 

  During our upcoming meetings you will get to experience the legal aspects of the criminal justice arena       

with the March 19th visit to the  Rivarde Juvenile Detention Center and the April 6th presentation by 

the Honorable District Attorney for New Orleans, Leon Cannizzaro.  We hope this will provide an up 

close and personal experience of what teens encounter when they break the law.  It is important that 

we all understand consequences for illegal acts and how this can shape the rest of your lives.  Many of 

our past participants have walked away with a greater appreciation for the legal system and the ways 

alternative programming can help soften the negative consequences for first time offenders. 

As always, please take back what you learn from our programs and share it with others.  That’s what 

being an Ambassador is all about. 

  Happy Easter to All! 

 -Mrs. Darlene 
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